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world and humanity has spread into the outer solar system to survive, the tightly
controlled use of time travel holds the key to maintaining a fragile existence
among the other planets and their moons. James Griffin-Mars is a chronman – a
convicted criminal recruited for his unique psychological makeup to undertake the
most dangerous job there is: missions into Earth’s past to recover resources and
treasure without altering the timeline. Most chronmen never reach old age, and
James is reaching his breaking point. On his final mission, James meets scientist
Elise Kim, who is fated to die during the destruction of an oceanic rig. Against
his training and common sense, James brings her back to the future with him,
saving her life, but turning them both into fugitives. Remaining free means losing
themselves in the wild and poisonous wastes of Earth, and discovering what hope
may yet remain for humanity’s home world. File Under: Science Fiction
Shiver Maggie Stiefvater 2011-08-04 Grace is fascinated by the wolves in the woods
behind her house; one yellow-eyed wolf in particular. Every winter, she watches
him, but every summer, he disappears. Sam leads two lives. In winter, he stays in
the frozen woods, with the protection of the pack. In summer, he has a few
precious months to be human . . . until the cold makes him shift back again. When
Grace and Sam finally meet, they realize they can't bear to be apart. But as
winter nears, Sam must fight to stay human - or risk losing himself, and Grace,
for ever.
The Black Hole Report Blake A. Hoena 2014 While researching black holes for Ack's
homework report, the brothers get sucked into one and end up in a scary universe.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
The Troop Nick Cutter 2014-02-25 WINNER OF THE JAMES HERBERT AWARD FOR HORROR
WRITING “The Troop scared the hell out of me, and I couldn’t put it down. This is
old-school horror at its best.” —Stephen King Once every year, Scoutmaster Tim
Riggs leads a troop of boys into the Canadian wilderness for a weekend camping

Zinc Alloy Vs Frankenstein Donald B. Lemke 2010-03-01 When Zinc Alloy is chased by
an angry mob out of Metro City he hides in an old house on the edge of town, but
inside the house he faces his most frightening challenge yet--robo Frankenstein.
Draplin Design Co. Aaron James Draplin 2016-05-17 Esquire. Ford Motors. Burton
Snowboards. The Obama Administration. While all of these brands are vastly
different, they share at least one thing in common: a teeny, little bit of Aaron
James Draplin. Draplin is one of the new school of influential graphic designers
who combine the power of design, social media, entrepreneurship, and DIY aesthetic
to create a successful business and way of life. Pretty Much Everything is a midcareer survey of work, case studies, inspiration, road stories, lists, maps, howtos, and advice. It includes examples of his work—posters, record covers,
logos—and presents the process behind his design with projects like Field Notes
and the “Things We Love” State Posters. Draplin also offers valuable advice and
hilarious commentary that illustrates how much more goes into design than just
what appears on the page. With Draplin’s humor and pointed observations on the
contemporary design scene, Draplin Design Co. is the complete package for the new
generation of designers.
Bless Me, Ultima Rudolfo A. Anaya 2008 A bildungsroman about a young MexicanAmerican boy, Antonio, in a New Mexican village during the 1940s. He faces a
choice that will determine the course of his entire life: to follow his father's
family's nomadic lifestyle, or to settle down to agriculture as his mother's
family has done.
Balance Lucia Franco 2020-07-10 Adrianna Rossi is no stranger to the rigorous
demands required of her body. Years of pain and determination make her one of the
best. Olympic glory is the ultimate goal, and she’ll do anything to achieve it.
Even if that means leaving home to attend World Cup Academy of Gymnastics, a
training center that serves one purpose—producing champions. Perfection,
precision, and dedication are required of his athletes. When two time Olympian
Konstantin Kournakova is persuaded into training the young hopeful, he immediately
regrets it. She doesn’t come close to his high standards. As the relentless
pursuit of her dream keeps her striving, a passion is ignited within him. Kova’s
power and domination, coupled with Adrianna’s fierce tenacity, reveal there is
more for her body to learn. Every interaction can be misconstrued, but there’s no
mistaking the darkening of his gaze, the lingering of his touch, or the illicit
image of his bare skin pressed against hers. Integrity is on the line. One toe off
the beam and their forbidden desires could ruin everything they’ve worked for,
throwing it all off balance.
The Book of the Duchess Geoffrey Chaucer 2021-04-11 "The Book of the Duchess" by
Geoffrey Chaucer. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of
titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction
and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we
issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been
meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and
devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Time Salvager Wesley Chu 2015-07-07 In a future when Earth is a toxic, abandoned
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trip—a tradition as comforting and reliable as a good ghost story around a roaring
bonfire. But when an unexpected intruder stumbles upon their campsite—shockingly
thin, disturbingly pale, and voraciously hungry—Tim and the boys are exposed to
something far more frightening than any tale of terror. The human carrier of a
bioengineered nightmare. A horror that spreads faster than fear. A harrowing
struggle for survival with no escape from the elements, the infected…or one
another. Part Lord of the Flies, part 28 Days Later—and all-consuming—this tightly
written, edge-of-your-seat thriller takes you deep into the heart of darkness,
where fear feeds on sanity…and terror hungers for more.
My Side of the Mountain Jean Craighead George 2001-05-21 "Should appeal to all
rugged individualists who dream of escape to the forest."—The New York Times Book
Review Sam Gribley is terribly unhappy living in New York City with his family, so
he runs away to the Catskill Mountains to live in the woods—all by himself. With
only a penknife, a ball of cord, forty dollars, and some flint and steel, he
intends to survive on his own. Sam learns about courage, danger, and independence
during his year in the wilderness, a year that changes his life forever. “An
extraordinary book . . . It will be read year after year.” —The Horn Book
Eek and Ack Vs the Wolfman B. A. Hoena 2009-01-01 Funny graphic novels for young
readers.
Beverly Nick Drnaso 2021-04-22 A darkly funny portrait of Middle America seen
through the stunted minds of its children The modern lost souls of Beverly
struggle with sexual anxieties that are just barely repressed and social
insecurities that undermine every word they speak. Time passes, bodies change
sizes, realities blur with fantasies, truths disintegrate, childhood comforts turn
uncomfortable. Again and again, the civilized façades of Nick Drnaso’s pitchperfect suburban landscapes crack in the face of violence and quiet brutality.
Drnaso's debut graphic novel leaves you haunted and squirming and longing for
more.
Navajo-English Dictionary C. Leon Wall 1958 In response to a recent surge of
interest in Native American history, culture, and lore, Hippocrene brings you a
concise and straightforward dictionary of the Navajo tongue. The dictionary is
designed to aid Navajos learning English as well as English speakers interested in
acquiring knowledge of Navajo. The largest of all the Native American tribes, the
Navajo number about 125,000 and live mostly on reservations in Arizona, New
Mexico, and Utah. Over 9,000 entries; A detailed section on Navajo pronunciation;
A comprehensive, modern vocabulary; Useful, everyday expressions.
Graphic Design Theory Helen Armstrong 2012-08-10 Graphic Design Theory is
organized in three sections: "Creating the Field" traces the evolution of graphic
design over the course of the early 1900s, including influential avant-garde ideas
of futurism, constructivism, and the Bauhaus; "Building on Success" covers the
mid- to late twentieth century and considers the International Style, modernism,
and postmodernism; and "Mapping the Future" opens at the end of the last century
and includes current discussions on legibility, social responsibility, and new
media. Striking color images illustrate each of the movements discussed and
demonstrate the ongoing relationship between theory and practice. A brief
commentary prefaces each text, providing a cultural and historical framework
through which the work can be evaluated. Authors include such influential
designers as Herbert Bayer, L'szlo Moholy-Nagy, Karl Gerstner, Katherine McCoy,
Michael Rock, Lev Manovich, Ellen Lupton, and Lorraine Wild. Additional features
include a timeline, glossary, and bibliography for further reading. A must-have
survey for graduate and undergraduate courses in design history, theory, and
contemporary issues, Graphic Design Theory invites designers and interested
readers of all levels to plunge into the world of design discourse.
Freak the Mighty Rodman Philbrick 2015-04-01 Max is used to being called Stupid.
And he is used to everyone being scared of him. On account of his size and looking
like his dad. Kevin is used to being called Dwarf. On account of his size and
being some cripple kid. But greatness comes in all sizes, and together Max and
Kevin become Freak The Mighty and walk high above the world. An inspiring,
heartbreaking, multi-award winning international bestseller.
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A Nose for Danger Bob Temple 2006 Jimmy is allergic to danger, so when he
accidentally recovers a bag of stolen gems and the thieves come after him, he has
some super sneeze attacks.
Coldfinger Donald Lemke 2010-01-01 While on a winter vacation with his family, Zac
must stop a plot by Dr. Icee to freeze Metro City with a giant freezer ray and
overcome his fear of sports after a bully challenges him to a ski competition.
Rural Voices Nora Shalaway Carpenter 2020-10-13 Think you know what rural America
is like? Discover a plurality of perspectives in this enlightening anthology of
stories that turns preconceptions on their head. Gracie sees a chance of fitting
in at her South Carolina private school, until a "white trash"-themed Halloween
party has her steering clear of the rich kids. Samuel's Tejano family has both
stood up to oppression and been a source of it, but now he's ready to own his true
sexual identity. A Puerto Rican teen in Utah discovers that being a rodeo queen
means embracing her heritage, not shedding it. . . . For most of America's
history, rural people and culture have been casually mocked, stereotyped, and, in
general, deeply misunderstood. Now an array of short stories, poetry, graphic
short stories, and personal essays, along with anecdotes from the authors' real
lives, dives deep into the complexity and diversity of rural America and the
people who call it home. Fifteen extraordinary authors--diverse in ethnic
background, sexual orientation, geographic location, and socioeconomic status-explore the challenges, beauty, and nuances of growing up in rural America. From a
mountain town in New Mexico to the gorges of New York to the arctic tundra of
Alaska, you'll find yourself visiting parts of this country you might not know
existed--and meet characters whose lives might be surprisingly similar to your
own. Featuring contributors: David Bowles Joseph Bruchac Veeda Bybee Nora Shalaway
Carpenter Shae Carys S. A. Cosby Rob Costello Randy DuBurke David Macinnis Gill
Nasugraq Rainey Hopson Estelle Laure Yamile Saied Méndez Ashley Hope Pérez Tirzah
Price Monica Roe
The History Of Herodotus; Herodotus 2019-03-26 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the original artifact,
and remains as true to the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the
original copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world), and other notations in
the work. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and
distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on
the body of the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may
contain missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. We appreciate your support
of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant.
Eek Discovers Earth Blake A. Hoena 2014 When Eek discovers Earth, the boys set out
to conquer it--but end up with a pile of dirty laundry instead.
Blast to the Past Scott Nickel 2006 When David and Ben flunk their history test,
they borrow David's brother's time travel machine to travel back in time so they
can retake it, but end up playing with dinosaurs instead.
Black Water Transit Carsten Stroud 2012-01-11 Jack Vermillion is seeing red. So is
Earl V. Pike. So is a smart, beautiful NYC detective named Casey Spandau. For
Jack, it began when Earl asked for a little favor--one former soldier to another.
With Jack’s son in serious trouble with the law and his shipping company, Black
Water Transit, about to hit the big time, Jack saw a chance to be a good father, a
good citizen, and a good CEO--by ratting out Earl V. Pike to the feds. It was a
monumental mistake. Now Pike is mad. Bodies are piling up. And all the
backstabbers are coming out of the woodwork in Jack’s rattled world. Jack’s only
hope: detective Casey Spandau, who began her week hunting for a sex criminal and
ended up with Earl V. Pike--a man using guile, skill, and one astounding longrange weapon to kill everyone who gets in his way. For Casey and Jack Vermillion,
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making Earl V. Pike angry has turned into a cross-country nightmare. But taking
him down will be even worse. From the Paperback edition.
Eminent Hipsters Donald Fagen 2014-10-28 A witty, candid, sharply written memoir
by the cofounder of Steely Dan In his entertaining debut as an author, Donald
Fagen—musician, songwriter, and cofounder of Steely Dan—reveals the cultural
figures and currents that shaped his artistic sensibility, as well as offering a
look at his college days and a hilarious account of life on the road. Fagen
presents the “eminent hipsters” who spoke to him as he was growing up in a bland
New Jersey suburb in the early 1960s; his colorful, mind-expanding years at Bard
College, where he first met his musical partner Walter Becker; and the agonies and
ecstasies of a recent cross-country tour with Michael McDonald and Boz Scaggs.
Acclaimed for his literate lyrics and complex arrangements as a musician, Fagen
here proves himself a sophisticated writer with his own distinctive voice.
Ella Enchanted Gail Carson Levine 2012-12-26 This beloved Newbery Honor-winning
story about a feisty heroine is sure to enchant readers new and old. At her birth,
Ella of Frell receives a foolish fairy's gift—the “gift” of obedience. Ella must
obey any order, whether it's to hop on one foot for a day and a half, or to chop
off her own head! But strong-willed Ella does not accept her fate... Against a
bold backdrop of princes, ogres, giants, wicked stepsisters, and fairy godmothers,
Ella goes on a quest to break the curse forever. A tween favorite for 25 years—now
shared with today's young readers by moms, teachers, and other adults who remember
the pleasure of discovering this fun fairy-tale retelling themselves!
Watching You Lisa Jewell 2018-09-11 With every twist and turn you don’t know
what’s going to happen. Another Lisa Jewell classic...... Melville Heights is one
of the nicest neighborhoods in Bristol, England; home to doctors and lawyers and
old-money academics. It’s not the sort of place where people are brutally murdered
in their own kitchens. But it is the sort of place where everyone has a secret.
And everyone is watching you. As the headmaster credited with turning around the
local school, Tom Fitzwilliam is beloved by one and all—including Joey Mullen, his
new neighbor, who quickly develops an intense infatuation with this thoroughly
charming yet unavailable man. Joey thinks her crush is a secret, but Tom’s
teenaged son Freddie—a prodigy with aspirations of becoming a spy for MI5—excels
in observing people and has witnessed Joey behaving strangely around his father.
Invasion of the Gym Class Zombies Scott Nickel 2008-01-01 Funny graphic novels for
young readers.
The Big Mistake Blake A. Hoena 2014 When their sister Bleck dares the boys to
conquer Earth, they end up zapping Pluto instead.
Death Follows Cullen Bunn 2016-06-07 Birdie, her sister, their pregnant mother,
and their sickly father all live together on a struggling farm. When an itinerant
farmhand named Cole comes to their aid, the children should be relieved. Instead,
they find their lives spiraling into nightmare, as Cole regards Birdie with
menacing desire. To make matters much worse, wherever he goes, the dead grow
restless. As the horror threatens to consume her home and her family, Birdie is
haunted by a chilling warning: Some secrets are meant only for the dead.
The Book of M Peng Shepherd 2018-06-05 Brad Thor's Summer 2018 Fiction Pick for
THE TODAY SHOW! "Eerie, dark, and compelling, [The Book of M] will not disappoint
lovers of The Passage (2010) and Station Eleven (2014)." --Booklist WHAT WOULD YOU
GIVE UP TO REMEMBER? Set in a dangerous near future world, The Book of M tells the
captivating story of a group of ordinary people caught in an extraordinary
catastrophe who risk everything to save the ones they love. It is a sweeping debut
that illuminates the power that memories have not only on the heart, but on the
world itself. One afternoon at an outdoor market in India, a man’s shadow
disappears—an occurrence science cannot explain. He is only the first. The
phenomenon spreads like a plague, and while those afflicted gain a strange new
power, it comes at a horrible price: the loss of all their memories. Ory and his
wife Max have escaped the Forgetting so far by hiding in an abandoned hotel deep
in the woods. Their new life feels almost normal, until one day Max’s shadow
disappears too. Knowing that the more she forgets, the more dangerous she will
become to Ory, Max runs away. But Ory refuses to give up the time they have left
beyond-the-black-hole-eek-ack-graphic-sparks

together. Desperate to find Max before her memory disappears completely, he
follows her trail across a perilous, unrecognizable world, braving the threat of
roaming bandits, the call to a new war being waged on the ruins of the capital,
and the rise of a sinister cult that worships the shadowless. As they journey,
each searches for answers: for Ory, about love, about survival, about hope; and
for Max, about a new force growing in the south that may hold the cure. Like The
Passage and Station Eleven, this haunting, thought-provoking, and beautiful novel
explores fundamental questions of memory, connection, and what it means to be
human in a world turned upside down.
Beyond the Black Hole Blake A. Hoena 2008-01-01 While looking at a black hole in
their rocket-powered washing machine, Eek and Ack fall in and find themselves in a
new universe where everything, including its planet Earth, is a pinkish color.
Beyond the Black Hole Blake A. Hoena 2008-08-01 While looking at a black hole in
their rocket-powered washing machine, Eek and Ack fall in and find themselves in a
new universe where everything, including its planet Earth, is a pinkish color.
Gone Tomorrow Lee Child 2009-05-19 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • THE BLOCKBUSTER
JACK REACHER SERIES THAT INSPIRED TWO MAJOR MOTION PICTURES AND THE UPCOMING
STREAMING SERIES REACHER “High-powered, intricately wrought suspense.”—Janet
Maslin, The New York Times New York City. Two in the morning. A subway car heading
uptown. Jack Reacher, plus five other passengers. Four are okay. The fifth isn’t.
And if you think Reacher isn’t going to get involved . . . then you don’t know
Jack. Susan Mark, the fifth passenger, had a big secret, and her plain little life
was being watched in Washington, and California, and Afghanistan—by dozens of
people with one thing in common: They’re all lying to Reacher. A little. A lot. Or
just enough to get him killed. A race has begun through the streets of Manhattan,
a maze crowded with violent, skilled soldiers on all sides of a shadow war. For
Jack Reacher, a man who trusts no one and likes it that way, the finish line comes
when you finally get face-to-face and look your worst enemy in the eye.
“Propulsive . . . [Child is] an expert at ratcheting up tension.”—Los Angeles
Times “Hold on tight. . . . This novel will give you whiplash as you rabidly turn
pages. . . . May be [Lee Child’s] best.”—USA Today
Easy Pumpkin Carving Colleen Dorsey 2020-10-01 Carve the perfect Halloween
masterpiece! Whether you're a first-time pumpkin carver or an experienced pro,
create the best jack-o-lantern on the block with this handy guide. Impress those
trick-or-treaters with clever, easy-to-carve pumpkin ideas. Easy Pumpkin Carving
offers tips and tricks for fang-tastic pumpkin carving with techniques that go way
beyond traditional methods. Create luminary pumpkins and etched pumpkins, combine
multiple pumpkins in creative ways, or embellish pumpkins without even touching a
knife. With inspirational color photos and a dozen ready-to-use pumpkin carving
patterns, you're sure to have a spooktacular Halloween with this book.
Attack of the Mutant Lunch Lady Scott Nickel 2008 Brainy Buzz Beaker thought
nothing could be grosser than cafeteria food. That was before the school's lunch
lady turned into a mutant blob of mystery meat. Now, Buzz and his best friend,
Larry, must discover a way to stop the Cafeteria Creature.
Tiger Moth Aaron Reynolds 2011 Fourth grader insect ninjas Tiger Moth and Kung Pow
investigate who stole a valuable painting, enter a dragon kite contest, visit a
beetle ranch where the dung beetle herd has been rustled, and discover the villain
Weevil running a carnival.
The Bartender's Tale Ivan Doig 2013-08-06 A national bestseller, the story of “a
boy’s last days of youth and a history his father can’t leave behind” (The Daily
Beast). Tom Harry has a streak of frost in his black pompadour and a venerable bar
called The Medicine Lodge, the chief watering hole and last refuge in the town of
Gros Ventre, in northern Montana. Tom also has a son named Rusty, an “accident
between the sheets” whose mother deserted them both years ago. The pair make an
odd kind of family, with the bar their true home, but they manage just fine. Until
the summer of 1960, that is, when Rusty turns twelve. Change arrives with gale
force, in the person of Proxy, a taxi dancer Tom knew back when, and her beatnik
daughter, Francine. Is Francine, as Proxy claims, the unsuspected legacy of her
and Tom’s past? Without a doubt she is an unsettling gust of the future, upending
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every certainty in Rusty’s life and generating a mist of passion and pretense that
seems to obscure everyone’s vision but his own. The Bartender’s Tale wonderfully
captures how the world becomes bigger and the past becomes more complex in the
last moments of childhood.
Lone Rider Elspeth Beard 2017-07-06 In 1982, at the age of just twenty-three and
halfway through her architecture studies, Elspeth Beard left her family and
friends in London and set off on a 35,000-mile solo adventure around the world on
her 1974 BMW R60/6. Reeling from a recent breakup and with only limited savings
from her pub job, a tent, a few clothes and some tools, all packed on the back of
her bike, she was determined to prove herself. She had ridden bikes since her
teens and was well travelled. But nothing could prepare her for what lay ahead.
When she returned to London nearly two and a half years later she was stones
lighter and decades wiser. She'd ridden through unforgiving landscapes and
countries ravaged by war, witnessed civil uprisings that forced her to fake
documents, and fended off sexual attacks, biker gangs and corrupt police convinced
she was trafficking drugs. She'd survived life-threatening illnesses, personal
loss and brutal accidents that had left permanent scars and a black hole in her
memory. And she'd fallen in love with two very different men. In an age before
email, the internet, mobile phones, satnavs and, in some parts of the world,
readily available and reliable maps, Elspeth achieved something that would still
seem remarkable today. Told with honesty and wit, this is the extraordinary and
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moving story of a unique and life-changing adventure.
Blackwood Farm Anne Rice 2002-10-29 In her new novel, perennial bestseller Anne
Rice fuses her two uniquely seductive strains of narrative -- her Vampire legend
and her lore of the Mayfair witches -- to give us a world of classic deep-south
luxury and ancestral secrets. Welcome to Blackwood Farm: soaring white columns,
spacious drawing rooms, bright, sun-drenched gardens, and a dark strip of the
dense Sugar Devil Swamp. This is the world of Quinn Blackwood, a brilliant young
man haunted since birth by a mysterious doppelgänger, “Goblin,” a spirit from a
dream world that Quinn can’t escape and that prevents him from belonging anywhere.
When Quinn is made a Vampire, losing all that is rightfully his and gaining an
unwanted immortality, his doppelgänger becomes even more vampiric and terrifying
than Quinn himself. As the novel moves backwards and forwards in time, from
Quinn’s boyhood on Blackwood Farm to present day New Orleans, from ancient Athens
to 19th-century Naples, Quinn seeks out the legendary Vampire Lestat in the hope
of freeing himself from the spectre that draws him inexorably back to Sugar Devil
Swamp and the explosive secrets it holds. A story of youth and promise, of loss
and the search for love, of secrets and destiny, Blackwood Farm is Anne Rice at
her mesmerizing best.
Secret of the Summer School Zombies Scott Nickel 2008-08-01 Trevor thought nothing
could be worse than spending the entire summer in school. Then his teachers turn
into homework-crazed creatures! Now Trevor and his friend Filbert must find a way
to stop the zombies. Or they'll be trapped inside the classroom of doom forever!
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